CHIEF’S REPORT JANUARY 2016

Happy New Year to All.

LWFR ended 2016 with 229 calls for service.

Annual Recognition Banquet is this Wed. at Pine River Ranch (expecting around 150 attendees)
Annual maintenance has begun on our fleet.

We are closely working with Cascade Medical Staff regarding ambulance responses.

A113 is now parked inside Station 93. Personnel have been briefed.

NCWC meeting scheduled for 20 Jan 2016.

ROG meeting is being attended today by Lt. Foley.

Chief Lamar will be attending the Board meeting at RiverCom re; private ambulance fee, and CAD
improvements.

Lt. Foley has developed a website and is working on other IT improvements.
Chief Lamar met with the Aux. Jan 6, 2016. What a group!

We have forwarded to WSRB recommendations to lower our rating.

4 members are attending the local recruit academy; Malland, M. Robinson, N. Jones, D. Westergard.

Initial indicators are that we have at least 4-5 members interested in an EMT class.
Bill Moffat has completed 48 homes under the new smoke detector program.

We have been approached to receive a Firewise Type Grant (25K0

PUD has recognized that there are 3 substations, a water treatment facility and fish hatchery and will be

forwarding an amended contract sometime in the next week.

The staff participated in a webinar re planning and finance.

Would like to begin to establish a team to begin short and long term planning.
Chief Lamar requesting an executive session to discuss personnel.

BVFF exception this year.



